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;é UNITED STATES ENVIRDNMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
@ REGION 5
N 77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD
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JUL 28 9017
' REPLY TO THE ATTENTION OF:

CERTIFIED MATL

RETURN RECIEPT REQUESTED

Greg Pflum

Vice President, Wyandotte Site

BASFE Corporation

1609 Biddle Ave.

Wyandotie; MI 48192

RIZ: BASF Corporation — SEP Completion Report

Dear Mr. Pilum:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency received BASF Corporation’s Supplemental
Environmental Project (SEP) Completion Report, required under paragraph 68 of the Consent
Agreement and Final Order (CAFO) (Docket Nos. CERCLA-05-2017-0005, EPCRA-05:2017-
0012, and MM-05-2017-0003), entered between EPA and BASF Corporation in March-2017.
This SEP involved the purchase of emergency response equipment for the Wyandotte Fire
Department. Pursuant to Paragraph 71 of the CAFQ, this letter serves to notify you that EPA
considers BASF Corporation to have satlsfact(mly completed the SEP (paragraphs 62 throubh
78) and SEP Completion Report.

If you have any questions, contact James Entziminger at (312) 886-4062 or
entzminger.james@epa.gov. 1f you have any legal questions please contact jillian Rountree,
Assistant Regional Counsel, at (312) 353-3849 or rountree jillian@epa.gov.

Sincerely,

Michael E. Hans, Chief

Chemical Emergency Preparedness
and Prevention Section

cc: Nicole Sullivan
Attorney for BASF Corporation
100 Park Avenue
Flotham Park, NJ 07932
nicole.sullivan@basf.com
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